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Newsletter No. 10 

15th November 2024 

Dates for the Diary 

November 

Thurs 28th Community Worship – Forgiveness 

(moved from Fri 29th) 

December 

Tues 3rd Flu vaccinations 

Tues 10th Year 3 & 4 production 

Tues 17th Reception & Nursery Nativity 

Thurs 19th Christmas Worship 

 Term Ends 
 

Internet Safety 

‘Imagine a world where respect and kindness thrives — 

it’s not just a dream, it’s in the choices we make.’ 

The following website provides useful tips for parents to 

support their children with issues connected with 

cyberbullying. In particular, there is a really useful 

YouTube video about how to prevent cyberbullying – 

safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility. 

https://www.internetmatters.org/issues/cyberbullying 

 

 

 

Headteacher Awards & Value Stars 
   

   
 

ANTI BULLYING WEEK 

This week we have been learning about bullying 

and how to deal with issues.  This year’s theme 

is ‘Choose Respect’ and the children have been 

considering what this means in a range of 

different scenarios. On Tuesday the children 

had an Odd Socks Day to celebrate their 

individuality and what makes us unique.  School 

Council have also prepared a School Worship 

and presented this to the whole school.  At the 

end of the week the children will take home a 

pin badge to remind themselves of all their 

learning.  Why not ask your child about this  so 

that you can reinforce the importance of 

chosing respect and kindness.  For further 

information please check out the Anti Bullying 

Alliance website: 

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-

bullying-week-2024-choose-respect/anti-

bullying-week-2024-choose-respect 
 

 

Football 
Regional Schools Competition for Years 5/6 

 

This week we took a group of 11 children to compete 
in the regional schools competition.  Competition 
was fierce and we were up against a number of large 
schools. We played for most of the day and overall 
came 10th out of 16 schools.  Well done one and all 
and a big thank you goes to Mrs Dawson for 
organising the event.   
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